
 

JUNE 14, 2024

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We have great news! River East Transcona School Divisionis rolling out a new transportation app,

Stopfinder, for the upcoming school year. Stopfinderis an easy-to-use,all-in-one app that provides the

most accurate information about your child’s busing schedule, anytime from anywhere.

Stopfinder can be downloadedforfree from the App Store or Google Play. You will need an

invitation from the school division to register before you can access your child’s busing schedule.

Onceregistered, you may sendinvitations through the App to any sub-subscribers you wish to

access your child’s busing information. So, please keep your eyes peeled for your Stopfinder

invitation, which will be sent to your primary email address by June 28, 2024.

The primary email addressthatis currently on file with the division will be used for your Stopfinder

setup. If you wish to make changesto your primary email address, please contact us by phoneat

204.669.0202 or by email at transportation@retsd.mb.ca.

For further details please visit the RETSD Website > Transportation > StopFinder App.

Thank you,

Martin Monette

Director of Transportation


